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March 13, 2020 

Ref: 218344 
 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Staff,  
  
As spring break begins, we want to ensure you have the latest information on BC’s response to 
the COVID-19 global pandemic. Yesterday, Health Minister Adrian Dix and Provincial Medical 
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There are daily news conferences held by the PHO and the Minister of Health. Their news 
releases can be found at: https://news.gov.bc.ca/ministries/health 
 
The BC Centre for Disease Control is also frequently updating its COVID-19 information. For 
more information: http://www.bccdc.ca/health-professionals/clinical-resources/novel-
coronavirus-(covid-19) 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
D. Scott MacDonald 
Deputy Minister 
 


